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Topaz News 

 

 

New learning environment 

Over the Easter holidays the inside and outside environments have been changed. Inside has quite a 

calming natural feel with a tree house reading area, jungle role play and lots of other areas to choose to 

learn in. We also have a very large spider that will be offering us some mathematical challenges. We 

have continued learning shape language. It would help the children to embed this if you use the 

language when you are out and about or at home. 

     

Outside there has been a big transformation too. The fence has really made the area look more 

purposeful. We will, of course, be learning beyond the fence in the willow, garden and green areas 

around. The children who have tried out the sand have all really enjoyed it! Thank you to Mr Murray for 

another big building project completed! We also have an animal rescue and research centre and plan to 

have a ‘making’ area outside. 

     

Keeping Healthy 

 

Going home 

Thank you for your co-operation with the changes to arrangements for going home. The children, as 

always, have been very adaptable. If you can try to find a space near the gate, it will make it much 

quicker and safer for the children.  

Kind regards,       Sally Windmill 

We will be planting vegetables as part of our learning about making 

healthy food choices. This, of course, also links to us developing our 

curiosity. 
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